Dear Oregon High School Board of Education and Dr. Mahoney,

We are writing this letter to ask permission for a trip to Yellowstone National Park in the summer of 2019. We would love to go because none of us have been there. Going to Yellowstone would be educational because we could learn about wildlife, preserving wildlife and the many animals that live at Yellowstone. You also can't forget the Yellowstone caldera. Going on this trip would be so entertaining because of the places we plan to stop on the way there and on the way back, such as Mount Rushmore, Badlands, and many museums. You might be thinking "How in the world are they supposed to pay for this?". Well, we've got that covered. We five girls plan to do concessions, and a car wash, and a baked potato bar for employee of the school district. Mrs. Starkey will be driving us to Yellowstone and back, and she will be serving as our chaperone for this trip. Going on this trip to Yellowstone will be a once in a lifetime trip that all of us will remember.

Thank you for your consideration,

Shyanne Hanson, Nadia Theisen, Ciara Irvin, Paige Beachum, and Emily Millan.